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Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> Mon, Dec 4, 2017 at 12:56 PM
To: carolyn@brgr-bar.com

Hi Carolyn,

| was taking a first look at the sign permits for BRGR Bar and had a question. The plans show that the yellow awning was
to be removed and replaced with some sort of new awning or projecting feature (it is hard for me to tell from the plans the
exact nature of the new feature). Has this work already occurred? If not, is it proposed now?

Thanks for any clarification you can provide.

Best,
Chris

Chris Stacey - Zoning Specialist
Permitting & Inspections Department
City of Portland

389 Congress St.

Portland, ME 04101

(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov

Carolyn Gregory <carolyngregory85@gmail.com> Tue, Dec 5, 2017 at 9:05 AM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Chris -

Thanks for reaching out. We did remove the awning but have not replaced with the corten awning we had originally
planned and shown to the HPC due to the cost. It may still be a future project but is on hold for now. If we do want to
move forward down the road with the corten should | be filling out a separate application with you? Thanks for all your
help!

Cheers,
Carolyn
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Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.

Carolyn Dagostino
Director of Operations
BRGR Bar, LLC
www.brgr-bar.com
603.294.0902
207.835.0786
carolyn@brgr-bar.com



